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MITCHELL - Mitchell Fire Department along with Long Lake Fire Department 
responded to a trailer fire Tuesday afternoon at the Lakeshore Estates Trailer Park on 
West Chain of Rocks Road.

When firefighters arrived on the scene the trailer had fire throughout the whole trailer. 
Firefighters were able to put the fire out pretty quickly but the trailer was a total loss. 
The occupants were able to escape the fire.

While firefighters were wrapping up with the trailer fire, they received a call for a yard 
on fire in the same trailer park. They were able to put that fire out without any damage. 
While they were wrapping up they had another yard fire down the street.

No injuries were reported during any of the fires.


